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Issue Date: March 27th, 2020 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
This notice is to inform you of changes affecting item(s) that you have purchased from Littelfuse. 
 
Description of the Change: 

 

Reason for The Change: 

 
Effective Date of the Change: 

 
What You Need to Do:   

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Littelfuse Customer Service Representative or 
your Inside Sales Representative. We appreciate your business and our continued partnership.    
 
Sincerely, 

 

Zachary Naughton 
Global Product Manager 
Littelfuse Commercial Vehicle Products 

• The final assembly of finished good 9011 has been moved from Mexico to Indonesia. There is 
no change to fit, form, or function of this product. 

• The switch is also used in 9011-BX. Though the switch will transfer manufacturing sites per the 
above, the packing operation of this retail-packaged product will remain in Mexico.  

 

• Due to the decline in consumption over the past years, the subcontractor at which we produce 
this part has moved production equipment for this part to a facility which produces similar 
products. By capitalizing on existing competencies at this location, this is being done to prevent 
any cost increases. 

• This is effective immediately; open orders will require fulfillment from this secondary location. 

• As this will occur as a running change, supply will not be disrupted, and no action is required. 


